
 

7th January 2019 

 

KAP launches candidate for Wright – Matthew Tomlinson 

 

KAP State Leader and State member for Traeger, Robbie Katter was in Beaudesert today to officially 

launch the Katter’s Australian Party candidate for Wright, Matthew Tomlinson. 

A born and bred Beaudesert local, Matthew is the new face in the race for the future of Wright. 
From his farming upbringing and his work as a stockman, Matthew knows the struggles that 
everyday Australians face in the current economy and believes he can help deliver the necessary 
adjustments to ease those burdens.  

Matthew will be campaigning for better infrastructure development in the Wright electorate, 
including a proper highway from Beaudesert to Brisbane, improving public transport available in 
the area and supporting more schools for the region.  He will also be the voice for farmers in the 
electorate, who are under-represented and heavily restricted by bureaucracy and “Green-tape”.   

Matthew believes that Wright has been taken for granted, and neglected for far too long. This is 

reflected in the lack of funding and infrastructure for the region.  KAP offers a pro-regional/rural 

representation to ensure that the region receives its fair level of federal investment.  

KAP welcomes Matthew to the team, and believes he is the Wright choice! 
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